
 

4064 

Transporting Students in Employee Vehicles 
 
 

With the permission of the superintendent, school employees may transport 
students in the employee’s personal vehicle even if those students do not live 
within the employee’s household.  School employees who transport students 

in their personal vehicles and those children do not live within the employee’s 
household must comply with the board’s policies on pupil transportation and 
school vehicle use, including Pupil Transportation Driver Qualification Criteria. 
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